
May 31, 2010          

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
To:  Mayor & Council 

 
Fr:   Richard Perchuk, Manager of Operations 

        Michael Mostow, Solid Waste / Fleet Supervisor 

      
Re:  Waste Electrical & Electronic Equipment Collection Site Operator 

        Agreement  
 

Recommendation 
That Council give three readings to a by-law to enter into an agreement with 

the Ontario Electronic Stewardship to provide payment to the City of Kenora for 
the collection and storage of Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment to be 

picked up from the Kenora Waste Transfer Facility. 
 

Background: 

The City of Kenora recently held a one day collection event for old electronic 
components at the Kenora Waste Transfer Facility on Saturday, May 29, 2010. 

 
It is proposed that the City waste transfer site would be a collection depot for 

Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment (WEEE). 
 

In general the City will collect and store WEEE materials and the Ontario 
Electronic Stewardship (OES) will make arrangements to pick up and pay for all 

shipping costs. The OES will pay the City of Kenora $200.00 per tonne for the 
collection and storage service. 

 
In order to receive funding it is necessary for the City to enter into an 

agreement with OES. A copy of the attached agreement has been forwarded to 
legal counsel for review.   

 

Budget:  N/A 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
Resolution & By-law required.  

Distribution: R. Perchuk, M. Mostow  


